
 

Donations represent gifts of $1,000 (+) made January 1st, 2022- December 31st 2022

Tejemos Foundation

Arcadia Charitable Trust

Burdine Johnson Foundation

Alvarez Family

Webber Family Foundation

Broadway Bank

Applied Materials Foundation

The Philip Theodore Bee Charitable Trust

Travis Audubon 

Dale & Nancy Grimes,
In memory of Robert M. Ayres and in honor of Patricia Shield Ayres
and the Guerard family of San Antonio,TX. 

Allison & Spencer Hayes

Shannon Murphy & Leslie Sachanowitz

Pete & Betty Golde

Debra & Robby Vickery

Chris Harte

Jackson & McElhaney Architects

Randy & Julie Kies

Anne Ashmun

Fayrus Benyousef

In honor of  our beautiful friendship with Vera Bowen and her kids

In honor of  Vera Bowen

In honor of Clients of Jackson & McElhaney Architects

Thank you to our donors that support Camp El Ranchito

Thanks to an additional 8 generous donors who each gave up to $999.


